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COUNTY OF TUOLUMNE 

Elections Department 
 
 

VCA Election Administration Plan 
Plan Review Meeting 

November 15, 2021 

In accordance with Election Code 4005(a)(9)(G), the Tuolumne County Elections Department has opened 

public comment on our Voter’s Choice Act Election Administration Plan. The EAP is our county’s general 

plan on conducting elections under the 2019 Senate Bill 450.  

The current plan can be found on our website under “Voter Choice Act (VCA)” and “Amended Final 

Election Administration Plan (EAP) 01/30/2020.” Or click here for English, and here for Spanish. 

In addition, two public meetings, one online and one in-person, will be held. 

Public Comments 

Please send any comments to: 

 elections@tuolumnecounty.ca.gov  

 2 S. Green Street, Sonora, CA 95370 

 (209) 533-5570 

Online Meeting 

Thursday, December 2, 2021 at 2 pm 
 
Virtual Meeting (Zoom) - Registration Required –  https://tuolumne-ca-
gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIsd-yhrjwsEt33oGTJEP1WKqXYCgqPLUim 
 

In-person Meeting 

Thursday, December 9, 2021 at 2 pm 

Board of Supervisors Boardroom – 2 S Green Street 4th floor, Sonora CA 
Masks will be required. 
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